
Lebanon, Maine Planning Board 

Minutes – Workshop  

Tuesday October 18th, 2016 

 

Members Present                                               Others Present 
                                      

      

P. Philbrick  - Chairman                                      

S. Bright – Vice-Chairman                                  

C. Lunderville                                                                                  

D. Harriman                                                         

J. Griffin – Clerk                                                                              

                                                                             

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Chairman Philbrick called the workshop to order at 6:30pm.  

Review Process and documentation  

Extensive discussion took place concerning the review process of major subdivisions and the 

forms that accompany the various steps in this process. C. Lunderville has volunteered to review 

the various forms distributed during the 10/6/2016 planning board meeting to determine which 

forms should be utilized for the Major subdivision review process. Suggestions that were 

discussed will be taken into account. 

 

Chairman Philbrick called for a motion to adjourn the meeting. The motion was made by  

S. Bright and seconded by C. Lunderville. The vote was taken and carried unanimously. The 

meeting was closed at 8:58 pm by Chairman Philbrick. 

 

 

 
12/1/2016  

Minutes were reviewed 
Chairman Philbrick called for a motion to accept minutes as is.                                     . 
The motion was made by S. Bright to accept minutes as was 
and seconded by D. Harriman. The vote was taken.  
The vote carried unanimously.                                                    


